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DALLAS POLICE ASSOCIATION ENDORSES SARAH LAMB FOR TEXAS HOUSE
DISTRICT 114

Dallas, TX - The Sarah Lamb campaign today announced the endorsement of the Dallas Police
Officer’s Political Action Committee.

Michael Mata, President of the Dallas Police Association, issued the following statement:

“Sarah understands the dangerous threat our communities face when police departments are
underfunded and undermined. She will be a strong advocate for law enforcement in the Texas
Legislature, and fight to ensure that our law enforcement agencies have the resources they
need to keep Texans safe and help reduce crime in our communities. We are proud to endorse
her for House District 114.”

“Dallas needs a representative that will stand for the rule of law and protect police from efforts to
defund them,” said Lamb. “As crime has risen nationwide, Dallas police officers have stood in
the gap to keep our children and communities safe. I'm proud to have the endorsement of the
Dallas Police Association, and look forward to working with them to ensure our police and first
responders have the resources and respect they deserve.”

About Sarah Lamb:

Sarah is a Texan by choice and fierce advocate for Dallas County. She is a member of the
Board of Directors of Bryan's House of Dallas, a foundation that supports special needs children
in the Dallas area, and serves on The Real Estate Council’s Public Policy Committee. Sarah is
the proud mother of Henry, age 6, and Poppy, age 4, and is a parishioner at St. Thomas
Aquinas of Lakewood.

To learn more about Sarah, visit www.sarahlambfortexas.com.
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